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Ombudsman calls on ECDC to be more open about its 
work as vaccine rollout begins 

News  - 09/02/2021 

Following a six-month inquiry into the performance of the European Centre for Disease 
Prevention and Control (ECDC) during the COVID-19 crisis, the European Ombudsman has 
made a series of proposals to enable greater public scrutiny and understanding of its work as 
the crisis continues and the focus of that work moves to the monitoring of vaccine distribution. 

The Ombudsman has also suggested that EU legislators reflect on whether new powers for the 
agency are needed to improve its capacity to deal with similar future public health crises. 

The inquiry [Link], part of a wider monitoring by the Ombudsman of how EU institutions 
responded to the pandemic, examined how the ECDC gathers information, the transparency of 
that information and how it communicates with the public. 

Read here the press release [Link]. 

https://www.ombudsman.europa.eu/en/case/en/57373
https://www.ombudsman.europa.eu/press-release/137880

